
 As the 

 academic 

 school year 

 comes to an 

 end, it is 

 hard to 

believe that this will be 

our last newsletter! This 

month, the class will wrap 

up the Gardening Study. 

They will celebrate their 

learning through a review 

of the many investigations 

we explored, and discuss 

their interest in this 

healthy hobby. The 

children will also conclude 

their knowledge of the 

alphabet and make letter-

sound connections. We 

will continue to strengthen 

our math and literacy 

skills, while building 

greater independence 

and confidence in our 

classroom environment. 

Together, we will maintain 

our respect to one 

another, so that learning 

will always be fun!  

              Sincerely, 

              Ms. DiRenzo 

Special 
Events/Holidays: 

June 13 - Donuts with 
Dad @ 10 AM 
June 14 – PK-4 

Graduation 
@ Kennedy School 

Doors open: 9:30 AM  
Ceremony starts: 10 AM 

(NO PK-3 Classes) 
June 17-21 – Early 1 PM 

Dismissal 
June 21 - LAST DAY of 

SCHOOL 
 

Birthdays:   
        June 4 – Ellie 

Reminders: 
*Don’t forget to bring in Clorox wipes, 

baby wipes, tissues, & a gallon of water. 

*Always remember to bring your child’s 

backpack, lunchbox (with ice pack &  

thermos), and folder to school everyday! 

     *Provide extra bottles of water, as  

      the class enjoys outdoor time  

      more frequently this month.  

*Please dress your child according to 

the warmer weather. 

 


